
How to Contribute

Thank you so much for contributing to the Center for Educator Development in Fine Arts

(CEDFA). As the founding Chairman of the Board of Directors, Tom Waggoner was an integral

part of our organization from its beginning, and he would be so grateful for your generosity.

These contributions will be used to further our mission of improving Fine Arts

in Texas through excellent professional development for teachers of

art, dance, music, and theatre in grades PK-12.

Please mail the attached form with a check made out to CEDFA.

CEDFA

ATTN: Tom Waggoner Memorial Fund

9233 Partridge Circle

Austin, TX 78758

Again, thank you for your support of Fine Arts in Texas.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

TOM WAGGONER MEMORIAL FUND

NAME_______________________________________________________

MAILING ADDRESS _____________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________

CITY____________________STATE_________________ ZIP ____________

EMAIL _______________________________________________________

PHONE NUMBER ______________________________________________

AMOUNT ENCLOSED $__________________


